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8th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Exams: Wednesday 10th January 2024 – Tuesday 23rd January 

As we enter the final six months of your child’s secondary school phase, we would like 

to thank you for your continued support over the last five years. All of our year 11 

students have worked hard despite the obstacles they have faced and we are very 

proud of each and every one of them. 

We hope all our year 11 students have a relaxing Christmas break and I know all 

students will be working hard at home in preparation for their January mock exams. 

Please encourage your child to revise for each examination, this will enable them to 

show the best progress possible and achieve their best grades. The examinations will 

begin on Wednesday 10th January and continue until Tuesday 23rd January, the 

timetable for all exams can be found at the bottom of this letter and on the school 

website. 

Mount St Joseph - Year 11 (msj.bolton.sch.uk) 

If you require any further information or support; please do not hesitate to contact me 

at school. Please email henshaws@msj.bolton.sch.uk or 01204 391800. 

Yours faithfully 

S Henshaw 

Deputy Headteacher 
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